Rebecca Long Bailey responds to Unison
report on the Big Six

Rebecca Long Bailey MP, Labour’s Shadow Business Secretary, responding to
Unison’s report calling for the Big Six energy companies to be brought into
public ownership, said:

“The energy supply market has led to broken trust and spiralling
costs for households and businesses, and a failure to invest in the
energy workers who will be needed to make our homes more energy
efficient, and the electricity and heat we use lower carbon.

“Radical reform is needed, and I welcome this exciting publication as a
contribution to the debate on public ownership.”
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